
ANNUAL MEETING 

Recently, an email from Excel was sent out to save the date for our annual meeting which was to be held 

in person on 12/12/2020.  Due to COVID restrictions taking effect next week, we are now putting steps 

in place to have a zoom meeting.  We will be working on the technical side of this and send more 

information in the future.  If we can make the zoom meeting work for the entire community, we will 

hold it at the same time (12/12/2020 at 1 PM). 

 


